
 
 

CANCELLED 
 
 

NOTICE  
 
 

MISSISSIPPI BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
 
 

On Wednesday, June 10, 2020, the State Board of Education has 
cancelled their 8:30 a.m. work session for the purpose of 
interviewing the Student Representative finalists.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted:  May 8, 2020 


